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Dear family, 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon for another Sunday service! Pastor 
Mike will be sharing the final message in our series on Stewardship. 
 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 

Adonia talks about being stewards of our relationships. Some 
relationships we have a choice over, and some we don't, but all 
relationships challenge us and require us to see God's perspective on 
the people in our lives. We apologize for the lack of video in this 
recording. Enjoy the message! If you wish to see our recordings as soon 
as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or 

Facebook page. 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday, February 19, Pastor Adonia will be sharing an information 

session on Heartland Academy and Acton Education. If you are interested 

in learning more about what this school is all about or have a friend that 

might be interested, please attend and invite your friends. It will be at 

12:30 in the French Ministry room.  
 

 

 

 

Last week, We had a simple pledge service and breakfast to celebrate True 



 

 

 

Parents' Birthday and Foundation Day. It was really nice to gather all 

together and we are grateful to everyone that came and our volunteers for 

preparing the offering table and breakfast.  
 

 

  

 

Last week, Anisa T. and Yoshiko and Unja attended our subregion's youth 

pastor gathering in the Bay Area, California. We are so grateful they could 

represent our community and be a part of these important regional 

meetings.  
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

Also last week, Pastor Adonia and Mike and Nathian attended a national 

leadership gathering in Las Vegas. There were two days packed with 

presentations, opportunities for sharing, planning for the year, and some 

outings in nature.   
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

Our cafe team will be rolling out some new menu items in the coming 

weeks, starting with milkshakes and the option to have a sausage patty for 

your bagel sandwiches. Make sure you come a little early to service to take 

advantage of our great cafe and spend some bonus fellowship time as well. 

The cafe is open from 9:30am.   
 

 

 

Generation Peace Academy is hosting their annual Family Workshop at the 

YMCA of the Rockies near Estes Park, CO. All alumni and families of 



 

 

 

participants are invited to attend. 

 

Register now for lodging and let us know your itinerary and if you need 

transportation in these forms below. Space is limited, so sign up quickly. 

 

Lodging 

Itinerary and Transportation 

 

If you have any questions, email connectgpa@ gmail,com  

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR  
 

 

 

Give back  

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 

 


